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The Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Latvia presents its
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of
Latvia and has the honour to inform the about the following.

The Cabinet of Ministers of Ukraine on March 9, 2022 adopted
the decision on crossing of humanitarian aid through Ukrainian
customs border under the martial law, which contains the custom
declaration form (in English) to be filled by providers of
humanitarian aid, and which will facilitate the provision of the aid
by the Latvian government agencies, non-governmental
organizations and charities.

The Embassy would appreciate the esteemed Ministry to
circulate the abovementioned information to parties concerned.

The Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Latvia avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Republic of Latvia the assurances of its highest
consideration
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